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Message from the Headteacher 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

We are all feeling extremely proud of our pupils over the last two weeks. They have returned to 

school after a significant period of time at home, full of enthusiasm, smiles and willingness to 

achieve and learn. The resilience they have shown throughout this pandemic has be amazing. As you 

will see below, we have had some huge successes this week. 

 

Home testing is going well, staff are testing twice a week prior to coming into school. This is enabling 

us to identify asymptomatic cases. We have a small number of pupils testing in school, where this 

can be carried about independently. We are due over the next few weeks some home testing kits for 

Secondary aged pupils, we will keep you updated as we receive notifications.  

 

As of next week we expect all pupils to be back to school unless they are shielding. If you do have 

any worries or concerns please let us know so we can discuss these with you.   

 

Have a lovely weekend 

Lisa  

  



 

News and Information 

Transition 
Year 10+ parents should have received a text with the link to our new transition section on our 

website.  

Please take a look (even though leaving Springfield might feel like a lifetime away, it’ll soon come 

round), we want to make sure you are aware of what provision is out there so you can get the best 

for your son/daughter when they leave us.  

https://springfield.eschools.co.uk/website/transition_-_moving_on_from_springfield/546229  

If you have any questions, please phone, eSchools or email Laura Armitage - 

laura.armitage@springfield.cheshire.sch.uk 

 

 

Cheshire East Carers Hub Newsletter  
We are happy to send you our latest issue of the Cheshire East Carers Hub Newsletter. Please find 

the link below, we hope you enjoy reading it. If you have any feedback please do email them at 

enquiries@cheshireeastcarershub.co.uk 

Cheshire East Carers Hub Newsletter 

 

 

New Phone Number 

Please note that our phone number has changed. 

01270 691900.   

All other contact details remain the same. 

  

https://springfield.eschools.co.uk/website/transition_-_moving_on_from_springfield/546229
https://laura.armitage@springfield.cheshire.sch.uk
https://ncompassnorthwest.us11.list-manage.com/track/click?u=3e029ac09bbdde7c89017a477&id=99dc510fba&e=4a21c6b6db


Weekly Inspiration 

This week class 2AA have shared this with us. 

 

Reminders 

NUT FREE SCHOOL 

For new and existing parents please remember that we are a Nut Free School and be mindful of 

this when sending in snacks or packed lunches. 

DINNER MONEY 

Please make sure that you pay for your child's school dinners regularly.   

Current school meal prices are:  

Primary aged pupil (year 3-6) - £2:30 per meal 

Secondary aged pupil (year 7 and over) - £2:50 per meal 

Please ensure that all dinner money is paid via ParentPay, reminders are sent out by email.  

If you have any problems with this, please contact us in school.  Please note however, that we are 

unable to help with resetting passwords for ParentPay, you will need to do this from the login 

screen. 

If your child is not currently receiving free school meals and you think you may be eligible to claim, 

please contact  Cheshire East Council. 

 

https://www.cheshireeast.gov.uk/schools/free_school_meals.aspx


SPRINGFIELD SENSORY FACEBOOK PAGE 

There is a private Facebook page for staff and parents called 'Springfield Sensory'.   This group 

contains lots of resources which parents may find useful at home and which are suitable for all 

abilities.  You can identify it by the logo shown. 

 

Our NHS Team 

Nursing Team 
Could parents/carers let the Nursing Team know of any changes in their child’s 

conditions/medications/ A & E attendances etc via eSchools to Jenny Smith, Katie Mulroy or Debbie 

Potts. Parents can e-school, send letters or call us. We are in school between 8.30am and 16.30pm 

each week day. 

Direct phone numbers to the nursing team are:  

01270 826151 there is an answerphone on this.  

01270 826150 there is no answerphone on this. 

The new number to call for any continence issues or change of size of nappies is 01270 826360. 

Physiotherapy and Occupational Therapy 
If you have any questions regarding your child’s physio/OT/Orthotics care, the team can be 

contacted via eSchools, or telephoning school and asking for the Therapy Department.  Could you 

please let us know of any upcoming orthopaedic appointments or planned surgery that has been 

scheduled for your child. Hayley Mitchell, Physiotherapist is in school Monday to Friday and Yvonne 

Williams, OT works on a Monday.  

Useful contact numbers 

For wheelchair reviews: 

Physio/OT office:                               01270 826153 

Wheelchair assessment unit:           01625 663345 

Wheelchair repairs: Rosscare           0151 6536000 



Speech Therapy 
We are always keen to hear from you - please feel free to contact us with any questions about your 

child's treatment. 

Jo Currie is available Monday, Tuesday, Wednesday 

Alex Makin is available Wednesday (pm), Thursday, Friday 

Phone the school on 01270 685446  or on direct line 01270 826152.  

EmaIl:  joanne.currie2@mcht.nhs.uk 

            alex.makin@mcht.nhs.uk 

Or contact via eSchools 

 

 

 

Contact Us 

If you need to contact us : 

Springfield School 

Crewe Green Road 

Crewe 

CW1 5HS 

Telephone:  01270 691900 

Email:  head@springfield.cheshire.sch.uk 

https://joanne.currie2@mcht.nhs.uk
https://alex.makin@mcht.nhs.uk
https://head@springfield.cheshire.sch.uk

